STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29928C1 / S1001

The Idaho Department of Administration proposes legislation related to Red Tape Reduction within Title 22.
This legislation repeals the existing code that requires rules for state agencies to manage the acquisition, rental,
tax status, and record-keeping for state-owned dwellings. The rules duplicate various statutes.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no impact on the state’s General fund or any dedicated fund or federal fund because
the structure and staffing are currently in place to implement the statute.

Contact:
Steve Bailey
Department of Administration
(208) 332-1825

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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